
The Lhaq’temish Foundation 

- The Lhaq’temish Foundation is a 501c3 nonprofit, chartered by the Lummi Nation. 

 

The Lhaq’temish Foundation finds it necessary to announce and clarify that former 

Executive Director Candice Wilson is not affiliated with the Lhaq’temish Foundation, 

effective October 9, 2021. Ms. Wilson does not represent or act as an agent for the 

Lhaq’temish Foundation Board, the Lhaq’temish Foundation, its work, projects or 

grants, including, but not limited to, the Sharing Our Gifts, the Xwlemi’ Resilience or 

other fiscally sponsored projects. 

  

Any questions can be directed to Interim Executive Director, Karyl Jefferson  

@ karylj@lummi-nsn.gov 

 

—Lummi, Washington 
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Lhaq'temish Foundation 

Nilh Xwenang Tse Schelangen Este Nexw Xwlemi (this is our way of life in Lummi) - a healthy, 
giving, and prosperous community to strengthen our people through cultural, social, and eco-
nomic abundance. Lhaq'temish Foundation (formerly known as the Lummi Nation Service Or-
ganization) is a Native American, 501c3, non-profit entity. 

www.lhaqtemish.org 

http://www.lhaqtemish.org/
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